
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 
Beware last anyone cheat you through philosophy and empty 
deceit, according to the tradition of men, according to the basic 
principles of the world, and not according to Christ.  For in 
Him dwells all the fullness of the Godhead bodily; and you are 
complete in Him.     Colossians 2:8-10a 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Matt and Jenna Dickson and their three sons Kaden (11),  
Seth (9) and Landrey (6) live in Carrollton, Texas.  Matt is an 
IT systems administrator in the home office of Gospel For Asia 
and helps keep the link open with the missionaries on the field.  
Jenna home schools their three boys, and the whole family helps 
with odd jobs at GFA as needed. Pray for wisdom in their work 
and in their daily contacts in their community. 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting 
Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies’ Bible Study 
Friday – 7:00 PM Fathers & Kids Evening Out  
 
Remember that today is our Fellowship Dinner.  Please plan on 
joining us for a time of refreshment and fellowship. 
 
Tonight we welcome Jan Hixson who will be speaking and 
sharing a short DVD about Loving Choices and their Baby 
Bottle program.  
 
Ladies, the Thursday morning Ladies’ Bible Study will begin 
again this Thursday morning at 9:45 at the home of Gay Wheat.  
All ladies are welcome! 
 
  

Sunday 
August 22, 2010 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold    

 
Christ Plus Nothing Is Plenty 

Colossians 2:8-15 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 
 

The Results of Rivalry 
Ecclesiastes 4:1-16 

 



 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Ministry Opportunities:   

· It is time to start thinking about AWANA and getting 
involved.  If you would like more information on how to 
serve or would like to sign up, talk with Roger Collins 
or Ken Bennett. 

· There is still a need for (an) additional teacher(s) to be a 
part of the Junior Church rotation.  This would involve 
a three-month commitment during the Morning Service.  
Any questions could be directed to Dale or Chris 
Gupton or Doris Barthelemy. 

 
Remember that on Sunday evening, August 29, there will be a 
Teacher Appreciation Dinner.  Details later. 
 
On Sunday, September 5, the time for the Evening Service 
will change back to 7 PM from then until next May. 
 
Choir will begin rehearsing again on September 8th.  We would 
love to have some new singers this year!  The choir meets from 
8 – 9 PM on Wednesdays.  Bring a friend!  If you have any 
questions, contact Chris King. 
 
The Tuesday morning ladies’ Bible study will begin its Fall 
session on September 14th at 10 AM here at the church.  We 
will be doing the Called to Be a Keeper Bible study.  This study 
seeks to encourage women of all ages and stages of life to see 
the value of their role in light of God’s Word, and to teach them 
to live out their priorities while carrying out their calling as 
found in Titus 2:3-5 and Proverbs 31:10-31.  The study includes 
practical skill sessions.  Call Karen Brown for more 
information. 
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